JAPAN Sierra's Newsletter











This month has had a lot of blooming! Saruka season ended the middle of February. But it was a cool new sight to see. We also had our Sunday School or Kid's Bible Club start back into full swing, and even had 8 children one week. They have had a blast walking through time as we have been to see Adam and Eve, Noah, and the Tower of Babel using our Truth-Reporting-Intergalactic-Passive-Portal-Initiator or



T.R.I.P.P.I. (pictures above). Students at the school have had their spring pictures, and been working hard. The students who have finished a lot of work even earned a field trip (picture below). They are now getting ready for The School Year End Ceremony in a few weeks, as the



school year transitions in March/April in Japan. We are praying for more students to join us at the school, as well as for our Kids Bible Club, and church to continue to grow. All your prayers are appriciated, and I ask you to please continue praying for these things as God's work continues here.